
   Happy Valentines 

Day!  This week was 

filled with love, 

hearts, and the letter 

V.  We completed a 

fun Valentines Day 

project where we got 

to use watercolor 

paint brushes.  Ms. 

Wiepen blocked out 

the word LOVE with 

tape and we painted 

over the top of it.  

Then we tore the 

tape off and were 

amazed that the word 

LOVE was left 

white.  We also 

did an art pro-

ject that al-

lowed us to tear 

up paper instead 

of cutting it!  

Throughout the week 

Ms. Wiepen intro-

duced us to some new 

Valentines themed 

games that helped us 

learn colors and color 

words.  We played 

Valentines day mem-

ory and also a game 

where we got to 

match up ‘broken 

alphabet hearts.’   

   On Monday we 

had our preschool 

fun night.  Ms. 

Wiepen and Mrs. Varvel 

thought that we did 

awesome!  We really 

enjoyed the night out 

with our friends as 

well.  We couldn’t stop 

talking about it all 

week!  Thursday was 

our Valentines Day 

party.  We were ex-

cited to use the bags 

that we decorated at 

our fun night! 

WOW! I can’t believe that we have been in school 100 days already.  

Where does the time go? I have seen the students grow so much since 

the beginning of school and they have worked extremely hard.  We de-

serve a day to celebrate all of our progress!  Thursday, February 20th, 

is our hundredth day of school.  This day will be full of activities and 

projects that involve the number 100.  In preschool we are more focused 

on learning numbers 1-10 so I would like each child to bring 10 of any 

kind of snack of their choice.  We will combine the snacks and count  to 

100 as a class.  Examples of snack could be; 10 m&ms, 10 chocolate chips 

or even 10 cookies.  Please do not include items with peanuts.  Thank you! 

Look at what we learned this week! 
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Special Notes   

* Thank you to eve-
ryone who attended 
the Preschool Fun 
Night on Monday.  
It was phenomenal 
to see such a large 
turnout and to wit-
ness the students 
interacting with 
their families and 
peers.  I would like 
to give a huge thank 
you to Mrs. Varvel 
as well for all of 
her hard work in 
helping put this 
event together! 
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